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Dear Energy Policy WA Team,

I have gone through the draft code of practice and am happy that someone is looking into
this.

As a small business owner who is leasing from giant landlord like Westfield, i am paying
humongous electricity charges.

Please protect small business by changing rule about embedded network.

If the shopping center supplies electricity it should not be higher than other providers.
There should be some kind of law to restrict them to make profit from it.

There should also be meters installed in each shop rather than somewhere where shop
owners don't have access to.

Really appreciate the work you are doing.
Hoping to get positive response in regards to this.

Reiards
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